
THE JONES CENTER AT ICHAUWAY - ICHAUWAY, INC. 

PLANT ECOLOGIST/ RESTORATION ECOLOGIST – ASSISTANT OR ASSOCIATE SCIENTIST 
 

The Jones Center at Ichauway invites applica�ons for an Assistant or Associate Scien�st in Plant Ecology 
or Restora�on Ecology. We seek to hire a colleague whose research addresses ques�ons that improve 
understanding of the ecology of longleaf pine savanna plant communi�es, and address restora�on 
concerns in this threatened, fire-maintained ecosystem. The successful candidate will integrate with the 
Jones Center’s growing research program concerning conserva�on of terrestrial and aqua�c ecosystems. 

The posi�on is permanent, full-�me, funded 12 months every year, and located at the Jones Center at 
Ichauway in Newton, GA. Support for this posi�on includes a full laboratory (including extensive 
herbarium and seedbank), office space, and funding for startup, opera�ng and technician expenses. The 
incumbent will also receive funding to support graduate students co-advised with partner universi�es. 

Exper�se in one or more of the following areas is preferred: community, restora�on, fire, disturbance 
and wetland ecology, and other related fields. The candidate will be joining a collabora�ve research and 
educa�on community, including Center scien�sts, university and agency collaborators, and regional 
stakeholders. The ability to apply scien�fic findings to regional conserva�on, restora�on, and 
management priori�es and communicate with stakeholder groups is preferred and will be facilitated.  

The candidate must have a Ph.D. and experience in plant and natural community iden�fica�on, and field 
studies involving plant, conserva�on and/or restora�on ecology. Experience in ecology and restora�on of 
seasonal wetlands is also of interest. Desirable areas of research, restora�on, and stakeholder outreach 
and educa�on include community and ecosystem ecology, climate change, ecosystem management, 
ecological forestry, and conserva�on planning, broadly defined.  

The Jones Center is located at Ichauway, a 29,000-acre ecological reserve in southwestern Georgia.  It 
has over 17,000 acres of mature fire-maintained longleaf pine forests, more than 100 seasonal wetlands, 
and 2,500 acres of planted longleaf for restora�on, high na�ve biodiversity, and old-growth ground 
cover. The Center recently added new student and guest housing and mee�ng and educa�on spaces. The 
Center cooperates with several regional research universi�es, as well as numerous state and federal 
natural resource agencies.  Ichauway is also a host site for the Na�onal Ecological Observatory Network 
(NEON).  More informa�on can be found at www.jonesctr.org. The Center is a private, non-profit, 
independent ins�tu�on with longstanding, stable support from the Robert W. Woodruff Founda�on, the 
largest charitable founda�on in the South – www.woodruff.org.    

For full considera�on, email a leter of applica�on indica�ng research interests and relevance of past 
experiences, curriculum vitae, and contact informa�on for three references to: jobs@jonesctr.org, 
Subject line:  PLANT ECOLOGIST.   Applica�ons submited before April 12, 2024, will receive highest 
priority. For specific ques�ons contact Dr. Kier Klepzig, Director, (229)734-4706, email: 
kier.klepzig@jonesctr.org.  Applicants must be authorized to work in the US. The Jones Center is an equal 
opportunity/affirma�ve ac�on employer, and rejects racism, prejudice, discrimina�on or hate toward 
any race, ethnicity, culture, age, gender, sexual orienta�on, gender iden�ty, ability, na�onal origin, 
veteran status, socioeconomic class, religion, or professional status. 
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